Dear Choir Members,

We are excited to welcome you back to the choir after the break! Your voices have been deeply
missed, and we believe that together we can uplift our congregation through song.

As we begin this new season, let us embrace the joy of making music together and sharing our
talents. Remember, every voice matters, and your presence enhances our harmony.

We encourage you to bring your enthusiasm and creativity as we explore new songs and deepen
our fellowship. Let's make this a year filled with inspiration and growth!

Looking forward to seeing you at our first rehearsal on [Date] at [Time]. Together, let's make a
joyful noise!

In Christ,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]



